
CORRESPONDENCE 
1/26/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00719-2022 

From: 
Sent: 

Betty Leland on behalf of Office of Commissioner Graham 
Wednesday, January 26, 2022 9:38 AM 

To: Commissioner Correspondence 
Subject: FW: FPL Fraud 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

Good Morning: 

Please place this email in Dockets #20210015 a-FIB #262 te>6'1'6. 

Thanks. 

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc: state. fl. us 
(850) 413-6024 

From: Dan <drcall@smarthorizons.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 9:29 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Chairman Fay 
<Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us> 

Subject: FPL Fraud 

I don't understand how the PSC could be so easily influenced by Florida Power and Light. Their 
takeover of Gulf Power is turning into an absolute financial debacle for customers, particularly 
low income customers. What is the PSC going to do about it? 
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